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Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*We had our first Schoolwide Meeting this morning. Our students
and staff came together to celebrate a strong start to the year and to 3
kick off another “Bucket Filling Campaign” for the 24-25 year. T \

“Bucket Fillers” are those who make positive impacts in many ”““
different sorts of ways. We can fill each other's buckets when being

kind, friendly, and supportive! In contrast, we are “bucket dippers”

when we make poor choices that make others feel bad. Students at

CRES are recognized for filling buckets and each month we will select

Bucket Fillers of the month to receive recognition!

S

*Our CNPTO’s membership drive is open. Please click here to join
this great group which supports so many wonderful experiences for our students.

*Mr. Willis is welcoming those who are interested in joining the CRES Choir. If your child would like to
participate, please click here and complete the interest form for the CRES Choir.

* Please be on the lookout for our first list of club opportunities coming out next Friday in the weekly update.
We hope many students will take advantage of the opportunity to join one of the many clubs being offered in
this first cycle. Additional opportunities will be available in the winter and then again in the spring.
Upcoming events...

October 3-4 - Schools closed - Rosh Hashanah

October 14 - Schools Closed for students - Columbus Day - Staff in-service

October 18 - Picture day at CRES

Enjoy the weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano


https://x.com/ConoverRoadES/status/1837192318904115332
https://www.coltsneckpto.org/membership
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-cXUoYBAE3Mroylo1R5_whaGXi0OztIU3cXHyIoeQWBvWsQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

